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TULAROSA COMMUNICATIONS INC.
TULAROSA BASIN TELEPHONE COMPANY

STATEMENT OF NONDISCRIMINATION

In accordance with Federal law and the US Department of Agriculture’s
policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of
race, color, position of origin, sex, religion, age or disability (Not all
bases apply to all programs).

To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA Director of Civil
Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 1400 Independence Avenue,
SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call (202) 720-5964 (Voice or
TTD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

This Statement of Non-Discrimination is published by Tularosa Basin
Telephone Company, Inc. in compliance with applicable Federal laws
and USDA rules, regulations and Bulletin 1790-1.




